
NOTICE OF POST ELECTION AUDIT 
 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with SDCL 12-17B-21, that a Post Election Audit of the June 4th, 
2024 Primary Election will be conducted on June 13th, 2024 in the Commissioner Room #205 of the Day 
County Courthouse, 711 W 1st Street, in Webster SD. 
 
The Audit will start at 10:30 AM and is open to the public.   The public is reminded that they shall keep a 
reasonable distance so as to not interfere with the audit process.   
 
Questions concerning the Post Election Audit may be directed to the Day County Auditor at  
605-345-9500. 
 
 
Kelsey Kading 
Day County Auditor  


